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23rd March 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA Family Bingo Evening – 27th April 2023  
 
Bookings for our Bingo evening quickly sold out – thank you so much to everyone who is supporting 
this event.   
 
As part of our ongoing fundraising efforts, during the evening we will hold a prize raffle to boost 
income.  I am writing to seek donations of suitable raffle prizes - if you are able to support us, then 
we ask please that items are dropped off at our main reception between now and 27th April.  Items 
need to be brand new, sealed and suitable for a school environment. 
 
As ever, your kindness and generosity is really appreciated – we simply couldn’t run events like this 
without your support.      
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ely College PTFA 
 
 


